
 
From: Wilson, Sheila  
Sent: Monday, May 13, 2013 12:38 PM 
To: Mercier, Betty 
Cc: Low, Jeff 
Subject: London Diversity and Race Relations Advisory Committee 
 
Betty: 
 
I will be unable to attend the June 20, 2013 meeting as I will be out of town and May 16th will be my last 
meeting as I embark upon retirement plans effective this summer.  The College will advise you of my 
replacement in due course. 
 
It has been a pleasure working with LDRRAC and I wish the group best wishes for continued success. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Sheila Wilson 
Employee Relations Consultant 
Fanshawe College 
1001 Fanshawe College Boulevard 
P.O. Box 7005 
London, Ontario N5Y 5R6 
Phone: (519) 452-4430, ext. 4348 
Fax: (519) 452-4481 
 
 
This e-mail (including any attachments) is for the sole use of the intended recipient and may contain confidential information. If you 
are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying or distribution of the information is prohibited. If this e-mail was received in 
error, please notify us by reply e-mail and delete the original message. 
  
 
 

  


